February 5, 1980
Dear Harold,

Thanks for your letters of 1/22 and 1/24. 1I've enclosed my two letters
to Mark, and the documents mentioned in the second one. (Copy sent to Jim too.)
As you can see, I didn't get this material untilkwo days ago, and I don't
know if T have been of any real help. If you and/or Jim have put together
ana analysis of the new material, I would be interested in seeing it. XX ®

I've also enclosed the 51 pages of clippings, etc., requested in your
letter of 1/24.

You asked about Jeff's slides. As far as I know, he still has the full
set he made. (About 100 on the JFK case, I forget how many on MIK.) I don't
think there were ¥®m ever any extra copies. I don't have them myself - we did
order some for our book (they are in NY somewhere).

® E.g., an# extra copy of the affidavit you did for Mark.

Not much to report from here. Our book is still hung up, = waiting for
word from the libel lawyers.

With best regards,

frul
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